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Happy May Anne Sullivans, 

   Thank you to all that sent in your EOY reports. I am enjoying reading 
about all the accomplishments that our Units have done for 
Education this year. 

   Are we ready for National Teacher’s week April 5, 2025, through 
April 9, 2025? Our educators work so hard for their students to give 
them the chance to further their ambitions for the future. This is our 
opportunity to show them how much they are appreciated. Here are 
a couple of ideas. 1. Send them doughnuts or something sweet. 2. 
Provide Teacher Survival Kits with fun and helpful items, such as 
candy, tea bags, or gift cards. 

  As our year comes to a close, remember it takes a village, so that 
our children and their teachers succeed. Looking forward to seeing 
you all at Convention in June. 
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